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SCRATCH AND PERFORMANCE RACING 

September racing has been sailed in moderate to strong westerly breezes. Unfortunately, two out of 
four regattas were abandoned due to wet weather. Racing has been finishing around 6.00pm due to 
loss of light. Due to some quick turnovers between races from our starter we have been able to sail a 
sufficient number of races for completed regattas. Pointscores will be published after the 
completion of week 6.   

  

PURSUIT RACING 

The seventh and eighth rounds of the Orrell Cup were sailed on the 5th and 19th September. The 
winner on the 5th was Chris Villa and on the 19th Rod Mackay and Bill Chaseling were equal first. 
Andrew Poynting is now leading this series followed by Rod Mackay second and Eric Law third. 

 

SAILORS 

We welcome a new competitor, Jordan Makin (Sail Number 1351). 

 

WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 

The World Championship regatta is still scheduled for the 9th/10th November. 

 

Marshall Harper 

 

 

 


